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Actions arising from the Mid-Nottinghamshire ICP Board 

Agenda ref Date of 

meeting 

Name Action Progress  Status 

ICP/19/055  16.12.19 Ms Beadling-

Barron 

To pilot the new model on a small number of 

programmes and then arrange for an engagement 

update to be provided to the Board in a few 

months’ time, which included personal stories 

and/or testimonials with suggestions of how 

assurance would be provided to the Board. 

Three areas were identified to pilot the 

model in: the Healthy Lung Screening 

programme, We Are Undefeatables and 

engagement work with the Bellamy 

community in Mansfield. Unfortunately due 

to Covid these have been delayed and/or 

repurposed while colleagues have been 

working to focus on supporting the response 

to coronavirus. These programmes are 

currently being reviewed to see how/when 

they will be restarted at which point this 

model will be piloted. 

 

ICP/20/023 27.02.20 Rachel Munton  To update the ICP Board Terms of Reference to 

reflect the process outlined by RMi for items 

requiring approval by statutory organisations 

Terms of Reference to be reviewed in 

September 2020  

ICP/20/029 28.05.20 Ben Widdowson To provide a progress update on the One Public 

Estate agenda at the June meeting of the ICP 

Board 

It has been agreed that this is deferred until 

the ICP priorities are accepted at this 

meeting  

 

ICP/20/040 

(1) 

25.06.20 Richard Mitchell To share a list/diagram of the members of the ICP 

Exec 

On the July Agenda  
 

Key 

Red Action Overdue 

Amber Update Required  

Green Action Complete   

Grey Action Not Yet Due 
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Agenda ref Date of 

meeting 

Name Action Progress  Status 

ICP/20/040 

(2) 

25.06.20 Jane Laughton To support colleagues to reframe the 

breakthrough objectives 

 
 

ICP/20/040 

(3) 

25.06.20 Richard Mitchell Plain English version of agreed objectives to be 

commissioned and produced 

 
 

ICP/20/040 

(4) 

25.06.20 Richard Mitchell To take the feedback from the Board back to the 

next meeting of the ICP Exec in order to: 

 Reframe the language to ensure it is 

explicitly inclusive and reflects the 

partnership and the people served 

 To refine the breakthrough objectives and 

cluster them under the five previously 

agreed priorities 

 To strengthen the focus on a place based 

approach to all of the objectives 

 To acknowledge the preferred/suggested 

emphasis identified in discussion  

On the July Agenda 

 

 


